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Dear

This is our annual request for your financial help to maintain our

For many years(the Neighborhood House has been an important pa^ 

pf our community'—as most of our older residents realize. It meets the
needs of many age groups through a day nursery to dances for teenagers 
with careful supervision and is a meeting place for the Boy Scouts and 
other clubs and community projects.

We are proud of our record of usefulness and need the support of 
all the residents — summer and winter — who enjoy living in our fine 
community. I can assure you your gift in any amount will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours, <

. ! 'j-
Checks payable to:
East Hampton Visiting Nurse Association 
tax deductible


